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				The beady eyed among you will have spotted...it isn't January any more! I know! But where on earth did that month go?! This newsletter has been at the forefront of my mind to get out and i'm sorry not to have got it to you sooner. I'm blaming the postal service for delayed delivery....

Although January seems like a long month, all of a sudden the sailing season doesn't seem quite so far away (never stopped for some) especially with the committee behind the scenes finalising the sailing, training and social programmes for the upcoming year. To be released imminently!

A new addition to the calendar this year are "Discovery Days". Sean is leading on some introductory sessions which are perfect for potential members to come down, no matter what their experience levels. They will be run similarly to our "dink about" sessions and aim to give multiple events throughout the year for new enquiries to visit on. These are instead of a single open day. As soon as the dates are released we would greatly appreciate you blocking out your calendar for at least two of the days to help. Many hands make light work, and many members help capture the club community spirit for the visitors.

I hope to see many of you dial in for the AGM on Saturday. We are aiming to streamline the evening so that we can all get to the virtual bar for some "socialising" as soon as possible.

Following the AGM, the next event is on Thursday 10th February. Come on down for Knowledge & Nosh and hear about some more sailing escapades. Could you do a K&N or help with the food? Let Sean & Kevin know (K&N@Gravesendsc.org.uk). Please RSVP by Tuesday 8th.

I'm also looking forward to the Movie night social on saturday 19th February. Come dressed as your favourite movie character!

Harriet

A friendly reminder to not leave anything unlabelled at the club. This includes tenders, trailers, masts, clothing etc. We are having a spring clean and anything unlabelled will be removed.

Big Sail 2022
The big sail to Chatham marina is booked for Saturday 9th July. Please sendPaul Robbins expressions of interest ASAP so that marina berths can be held. sailing@gravesendsc.org.uk

GSC Quiz Night
Always a popular evening the annual quiz will be held on Saturday 5th March 2022 at 19.00hrs. £7.50 per head to include a simple ploughmans at half time.

We will be restricting numbers to 40 to allow more space. Please book as usual but note if the event is fully booked before 24th February priority will be given to GSC members and their partners. After 24th Feb it is first come first served.

Please book via Penny D. Email: pj@lhpw.co.uk or use GSC Whatsapp group.












